
The Purple Line is a 16-mile light rail line that will extend from New Carrollton in Prince George’s County to

Bethesda in Montgomery County. It will provide a direct connection to the Metrorail Red, Green and Orange

Lines, at Bethesda, Silver Spring, College Park, and New Carrollton. The Purple Line will also connect to MARC,

Amtrak, and local bus services.

Phone: 443-451-3706  or 

 443-451-3705 (Espanol)

Email: outreach@purplelinemd.com

Website: purplelinemd.com

Purple Line Road Access Alerts 
Montgomery County 

September 9, 2024
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Temporary lane closures continue to 

occur on Chevy Chase Lake Drive. 

Access will be maintained at all times 

for both vehicles and pedestrians 

around the work zone. 

On or about September 16, 2024, Sligo 

Creek Parkway will be closed between 

Wayne Avenue and Schuyler Road 

until November 2024.

On or about October 1, 2024, left turns 

from Barron Street onto Piney Branch 

Road will be prohibited for 

approximately one month. 
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